
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
FOR AN APPLICATION FOR A  

LARGE GROUNDWATER WITHDRAWAL PERMIT 
 

WEARE ROAD WELLS A & B 
 TOWN OF SEABROOK 

 WEARE RD, SEABROOK, NH 
 

 In accordance with RSA 485-C:21, V-a., the New Hampshire Department of 
Environmental Services (NHDES) received a request for a Public Hearing for the 
proposed large groundwater withdrawal at the TOWN OF SEABROOK’S WEARE 
ROAD WELL SITE located on WEARE RD in SEABROOK, New Hampshire.  This law 
requires that upon receiving such a request from a municipality or supplier of water 
within the potential impact area of a proposed large groundwater withdrawal, NHDES 
shall conduct a Public Hearing within 30 days of the request.  The municipality and 
suppliers of water within the potential impact area of the proposed large groundwater 
withdrawal may submit comments to NHDES relative to the proposed withdrawal within 
45 days after the Public Hearing. 
 
 A Public Hearing will be held at the Hampton Falls’ Town Hall located at 1 
Drinkwater Road in Hampton Falls, New Hampshire on Wednesday June 7, 2023, at 
6:00 P.M. 
 
 Any questions regarding the proposed withdrawal should be directed to Raymond 
W. Talkington of Geosphere Environmental Management, at 51 Portsmouth Avenue, 
Exeter, New Hampshire, 03833: Email: rtalkington@geospherenh.com or 603-773-0075. 
Questions regarding the large groundwater withdrawal permitting process should be 
directed to David Hisz of NHDES at (603) 271-8866 or largegw@des.nh.gov or New 
Hampshire Department of Environmental Services, 29 Hazen Drive, P.O. Box 95, 
Concord, NH 03302-0095. 
 


